
 





Participate in a Research Study!


The memory laboratory in the Department of Psychology at McGill 
University is looking for volunteers to participate in a research project on 
memory. Participation involves a 1-hour online session, a 2.5 hour in-person 
scanning session, and a 30 minute online follow-up session. During the testing 
sessions, you will be asked to listen to stories or to choose between food images 
from everyday events, and answer questions about them while in an MRI scanner. 
You will receive $20 per hour for your time and participation.


Risks: No long-term negative side effects have been observed from this type 
of procedure.


To participate, you must be between the ages of 18 and 35, have normal or 
corrected vision, and be free of any neurological condition. You must be a 
native English speaker (i.e., learned English before the age of 5). 


If you are interested in participating, please contact us (azara.lalla@mail.mcgill.ca) 
with your name, age, and availabilities. Please include “dmMEM fMRI” in 
the subject line of your email. 


For more information please visit https://
www.sheldonmemorylabatmcgill.com/


Signy Sheldon

Associate Professor, Department of Psychology



